
 

 
 

 

July 16, 2024 

 

Attn: Mayor and Council 

 

Re: 2355 Marshall Road, West Kelowna – Z23-09 

At the July 9, 2024 council meeting, a motion was passed to “postpone consideration of the 
application pending confirmation that all remaining residents will be eligible to pursue 
compensation through the Manufactured Home Park Tenancy Act, or by mutual agreement 
between the applicant and the residents.” 

Please accept this letter as confirmation that all remaining residents are eligible to pursue 
compensation through the Manufactured Home Park Tenancy Act (MHPTA), or by mutual agreement 
between the applicant and the residents.   

Kerr Properties has always, and will continue to follow all Provincial Acts, Provincial Regulations, 
and Municipal Bylaws.   

 

 Regards, 

 

Patrick Kerr 

President – Kerr Properties 002 Ltd.   

 

 

 


